
 

 

Langford Budville C of E Primary 

School 

  Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly!                     

  Newsletter, 4th July 2025 

Mr Moise-Souch, Head of School   E: langfordbudville@moorlandfed.co.uk  T: 01823 400 483 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

                    Please park at The Martlet Inn 

                  to avoid congestion around the school 

 

Welcome to this edition of our newsletter. This week has seen our Year 6 children head off to 

their respective secondary schools to experience their transition days. This gave us the           

opportunity to move our children up to their new classes and teachers. All children settled     

really well and enjoyed lots of lovely different activities. It is exciting to how the children moving 

up will continue to grow in all they do. 

As a school, we would like to send our best wishes to Roger Bedding, who unfortunately not has 

not been well recently. Both Roger & Debbie have been wonderful supporters of our village 

school since moving to the village. Roger donated a beautiful hand bell to our school, which 

we use at break times. It has since been engraved with our Christian vision, 'Roots to Grow, 

Wings to Fly.' Debbie regularly provides reading support to our children and most recently,  

Roger has provided some maintenance to our fencing on site.  

Last week , we held our annual sports day at The Triangle, Langford Budville. It was wonderful to 

see so many supporters cheering the children along. It also felt particularly special where when 

some children struggled with aspects, others provided much needed support. Thank you to Mrs 

Prevett for organising such a super event and congratulations to Mrs Prevett for also winning 

the staff race! This week, the children were treated to another sporting treat when they had 

the opportunity to attend the Somerset County Cricket Ground where they got to watch    

Somerset Men's team play against Nottinghamshire Men's team. Despite the hot weather, the    

children were able to witness these professionals playing, which hopefully will have provided 

some wonderful inspiration.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

Mr Moise-Souch 

 

         Head of School. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

‘Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly’ 

Ash Class: Year 1,2 & 3 

PE - Monday & Friday  

Please ensure children bring their PE kit, including trainers. 

Forest School - Thursday afternoon 

Please ensure your children comes to school with appropriate 

clothing for the weather on the day.  

Mrs Prevett Mrs. Howe 

In maths year 1 has come to the end of understanding the foundations of how adding 

and subtracting works, they used all their recently learnt skills to answer 1-digit and 1-digit 

addition or subtraction questions independently.  Year 2 are applying their multiplication 

skills in various ways and are becoming really strong with their understanding.  Year 3 are 

comparing different fractions to strengthen their understanding of how a whole can be 

made. 

Different sentence types have been a focus in our English lessons.  Whether a sentence is 

a command, statement, question or exclamation.  The children have been identifying 

the different sentences, writing their own and changing sentence types to another.  We 

are now using these different sentences in our newspaper report writing. 

In Geography the children have finished their map work and are comparing The British 

Isles with Cape Town, South Africa.  We are looking at the different/ similar physical and 

human features.  Comparing harbours and ports; mountains and hills; different coastlines 

and specific attractions to the areas such as Table Mountain and Loch Ness. 



 

 

 

 

   ‘Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly’ 
  

Ash Class: Year 1,2 & 3 



 

 

 

 

   ‘Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly’ 
  

 



 

 

 
   ‘Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly’ 
  

 



 

 

 

 

   ‘Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly’ 
  

Oak Class: Year 4, 5 & 6 

Mrs Davidson 

PE - Monday & Friday 

Please ensure children bring their PE kit, including trainers. 

Forest School - Thursday   

Please ensure your children comes to school with                

appropriate clothing for the weather on the day.  

Year 4 in the afternoon 

Year 5 and 6 in the morning 

It’s been a fun couple of weeks in Oak Class. Our year 6 students had a fantastic      

couple of days at their new secondary school, meeting teachers, exploring classrooms 

and feeling confident about the next step in their education. Back in Oak Class,         

students got a taste of their news classes for September. They worked with their new 

teacher and a new group of pupils, preparing them for the year ahead. 

In English we have been exploring Viking warriors using detailed expanded noun 

phrases to bring these characters to life. The children have really enjoyed describing 

these historical figures. We had fun in Maths using tangrams to make shapes with the 

same area but different perimeters. In Art, we have been exploring perspective and 

developing a piece of work using the idea of foreground, middle-ground and         

background. We’re excited for the final weeks of fun and learning ahead. 



 

 

 

 

   ‘Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly’ 
  

Oak Class: Year 4, 5 & 6 



 

 

 

 

   ‘Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly’ 
  

Seedlings Pre-School 

Miss Kirsty Darton-Smith 

Pre-School have been enjoying lots of water play, we have been looking what floats 

and what sinks and the children have enjoyed finding different objects to see what 

happens. We have also made our own boats to see if they will float and look at what 

we can do to make them better in the water. We joined in with sports day with the 

whole school last week, the pre-schoolers thoroughly enjoyed participating in the       

different activities and races. A few of the children have been on holiday so we have 

been sharing experiences. As we approach the end of the school year please             

remember suncream, hats and spare clothes as the    children are enjoying lots of water 

play. 



 

 

 

 

   ‘Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly’ 
  

Flbsa Sponsor walk raised £190 

Massive thank you to everyone.  

If you have still not handed your Sponsor money in please pass it to the 

office next week.  

 

All money raised goes back to the school to help towards school trips.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
  
  

  
  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  
  

  
  
  
 

‘Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly’ 

 



 

 

 

  
  
  

  
  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  
  

  
  
  
 

‘Roots to Grow, Wings to Fly’ 

Uniform 

  

 

 

White or red polo shirt 

White or red blouse 

Red sweatshirt or cardigan with the school emblem 

Black / charcoal trousers or shorts 

Grey skirt or pinafore 

Red gingham summer dresses (summer term only) 

Grey, black, red or white socks or tights 

Black plain school shoes 

 

PE Kit 

Gym shoes (daps or plimsolls or trainers for outdoor 

sessions) 

Red or white t-shirt 

Black or white shorts 

Swimming kit and towel 

Named kit bag 

Please note it is not compulsory to purchase clothing 

with the school logo. 

Key Dates: 

 

 

September Menu Choices to be           
returned 

Friday 4th July 

 

Leavers Assembly @ St Peter’s Church 

Friday 18th July @ 2.30pm 

 

Last day of Term 6 

Friday 18th July 

 

First day for the new academic 
year 

Thursday 4th September 2025 

 

 

 

2025-2026 Term Dates 
- Term dates | Moorland Federation  

https://www.moorlandfed.co.uk/moorland-federation/term-dates


 

 

  
  
  

  
  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  
  

  

 

Celebrating Life and Learning Together...                       

Term Dates 2024 / 2025 



 

 

  
  
  

  
  
  
  

  
  
  

  
  
  
  

  

 

Celebrating Life and Learning Together...                       

Term Dates 2025 / 2026 


